
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 15th September 2023 

Our Learning 
English 

This week, the children have used 
a variety of drama techniques to 
explore the main characters in 
The Magic Finger and they en-
joyed working in small groups to perform a 

short play script. They have written a persuasive letter in role as 
the girl, encouraging the Gregg family to stop hunting animals 
and next week they will interview one of the main characters. 

Maths 

This week, the children have begun a unit 
about Place Value. They have enjoyed using 
practical apparatus to represent and partition 
numbers to 100. They have also practised 
counting in 50s and hundreds. Next week they 
will focus on representing numbers to 1000. 

PSHRE 

This week, the children have begun to think about how their be-
haviour affects themselves and others. Through our Learning 

Charter, they have explored their rights in school and they have 
discussed responsible choices in different situations. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Homework is due in every Thursday morning. 
The spelling test will take place on Friday 
morning.  

 A reminder from last week. All children have 
been provided with a reading record and read-
ing book. Please do encourage your child to 
read and record any reading completed in the 
reading record. Children are expected to read 
in accordance with the pupil handbook read-
ing expectations. 

 School photographer (whole school) - 26th 
September 

 School photographer (siblings) - 27th Septem-
ber 

 Flu immunisations—3rd October 

Learning together week  
Learning together week will take place week 

commencing 2nd October. You will have an op-
portunity to come into your child's class and see 

them at work. Further information on how to 
book a slot will be available soon. 

Star of the week 

3Rashford:  Tanisha        3Moore:   Natalie                       3Wicks:  Varahi 

Word of the Week     responsibilities 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Swimming  

Parents of children in 3Rashford will have received a 
letter regarding swimming which starts next Thurs-
day 21st September for 6 weeks. Please ensure that 
your child is at school on time and has the correct 

resources for swimming, including a swimming hat. 


